As a resident of SE Portland, | would like to submit my opposition opinion to the proposed bill HB2001. |
am against infilling our residential neighborhoods with multi family buildings
(duplex/triplex/quads/cottage etc).

More discussion, input and researching results of this type of building must be done first. The argument
of affordable housing with that type of density does not make sense. My neighborhood is already made
up of affordable individual homes with multi cultures and income levels. Parking is already a problem.
No one seems to be addressing this issue. Many new and attractive apartment and condo units have
been built already without parking considerations. These buildings are not completely occupied. What is
the rational of moving more into our traditional single family neighborhoods. Where will the children
play. Where is the outdoor connections. What happens to the gardens, the trees, the neighborly
backyard gatherings. The integrity of our neighborhoods will be ruined.

Please vote no on HB 2001.

Thank you

Carol



